

Corporate Affairs Department Chief Executive Office

Tel: +353 1 4103833

+353 1 4103002

Email: reps@stjames.ie

4th February, 2021

Deputy Emer Higgins

Dáil Éireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

Re: PQ ref 1003/21 To ask the Minister for Health the status of the ongoing observational studies which are currently evaluating the role of vitamin D in preventing and treating Covid-19; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Higgins,

Please find enclosed, a summary of the research at St James's Hospital, Trinity College Dublin and TILDA.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Ann Dalton

Deputy CEO





